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November 12, 2021 
 
 

Price Increase Announcement 
 
Effective: January 1, 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued MFM Customer, 
 
Due to the rising cost of aluminum, as well as the continued increase in transportation, polymer 
films and asphalt, MFM will have to implement a price increase on the following products: 
 

• FlexClad-400 
• FlexClad-250 

 
The price increase is approximately 5% for Aluminum, and approximately 6% for Almond and 
White coated products.  
 
The price increase applies to all orders that ship on or after January 1, 2022, regardless 
of the order placement date. 
 
Revised pricing lists will be available in early December. If you have any questions, please 
contact your local MFM Sales Representative, or MFM Customer Service at 800-882-7663 or at 
customerservice@mfmbp.com. 
 
We are very grateful for your business. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
David Delcoma, Product Marketing Manager 
ddelcoma@mfmbp.com  


